
Language Arts: 

We will be discussing 
several things we can 
do to help take care 
of the Earth, as we 
celebrate Earth Day 
on Friday, April 22.  
Topics will include: 
recycling, planting 
seeds, and conserving 
energy. The children 
will see there are 
many things they can 
do on their own to 
help. Go Green! We 
also have recycling 
songs and fingerplays. 

 

Concept: 

Science, science, sci-
ence! The children will 

be learning several 
things that happen to 
our planet, and the 
importance of                
recycling and caring 
for nature. We will 
discuss air pollution, 
and the negative              
effects it has on the 
Earth. We will learn 
hoe we can help            
prevent this! On top 
of our theme, we will 
continue estimating 
distance, and counting 
to 100, backwards 
from 20, and pattern 
clapping. 

 

Motor: 

Outdoors, we’ll play 

Duck, Duck, Goose 
and hopscotch as we 
admire the pretty 
trees. 

 

Craft and Writing: 

We’ll be printing our 
names and letters to 
help us review. We 
will also be creating 
Earth Day projects. 

 

Happy Birthday!!! 

Gabe and Brian 4/23 

 

Class Mascots: 

Ellis, Xander, and 
Benjamin 

• Registration for the 
2022-23 school year and 
summer camp 2022 is 
open to registered                   
families. Forms and                     
information on fees have 
been sent home. Please                   
remember, every child 
must re-register for 
future sessions. WE ARE 
FILLING UP VERY 
QUICKLY AND                  
WAITING LISTS HAVE 
STARTED IN SOME 
CLASSES.  

• Hope you had a                      
wonderful Easter! 

• Picture Days on      
Wednesday and               
Thursday, April 20 and 

21. If your child attends 
both days, they will be                     
photographed on 
Wednesday. If your child 
does not attend either 
day, they may come in at 
9:30 AM to be               
photographed. Proofs 
and ordering                       
information will be sent 
home after picture days. 

• Friday, April 22. Earth 
Day. Wear 
GREEN/BLUE. 

• The last day of the 
school year is Friday, 
June 3.  

• The Pre-K Spring Music 
Program is on Saturday, 
June 4 at 10:30 AM in 

our school parking lot. 
Please bring your own 
chair for the show, and 
let us know as soon as 
possible if your child will 
not be able to attend.  

 

Notes to Parents: 

Week 34: April 18-22, 2022 
Theme: Trees/Earth Day 
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Pre-K Press 

Inside this issue: 

Inside Story 2 

Inside Story 2 

Inside Story 2 

Inside Story 3 

Inside Story 4 

Inside Story 5 

Inside Story 6 

Introductions:  

Independent Story 3: 

Green 

Shape: 

Cube 

Fable 11: 

The Grasshopper and The 
Ants 

Vocabulary: 

Memento: something which 
helps us remember something 

special 

Nullify: to make void 

 

Review: 

Letters Ll-Zz 

Numbers: 11-15 

 

Have an Earth-Friendly Week! 

Ms. Elizabeth 

Ms. Patti 

Ms. Paige 

Mrs. Nikki 

 


